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Wages are very important to me so it can continue to provide support to people with 

disabilities in Central Oregon. This bill will allow COC to pay me at least 150% of 

minimum wage and cover cost increases from the Paid Leave Oregon Payroll 

Expense.  Finally, I ask you guys to vote YES on HB 2457. 


